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Felsenmeer newsletter - week 49 / 2017 
Corporate informations

Announcement of company holidays
An exciting year is coming to an end. We got to meet great people and respond to your
needs. This resulted in great ideas and projects. From a single-user application to large-
scale projects, all of them enriched our daily business.

We would like to say «thank you»

At the same time, we also announce our company holidays. The FELSENMEER team is
absent from 23.12.2017 up to and including 07.01.2018. 

You have the possibility to leave us a message after your phone call or to write an email
request. We will contact you after our return on 08 January 2018.

Our office and accessibility times
We would also like to inform you about our slightly adapted office and accessibility times.
These data are valid immediately. For non-urgent request please send us your request by
e-mail. We will do our best to respond to your request within 24h.

Our office hours

Monday to Friday 

09:00 to 12:00 and 13:30 to 17:00

E-Mail   info@felsenmeer.ch 

Headquarters   +41 44 500 33 50

http://p.n2g30.com/7fha9m93-vvil8nsj-rexq4546-wqg


Telephone accessibility

Monday to Friday 

09:00 to 12:00 and 13:30 to 17:00

E-Mail   info@felsenmeer.ch 

Headquarters   +41 44 500 33 50

Technical support

Monday to Friday 

10:30 to 12:00 and 13:30 to 17:00

E-Mail   support@felsenmeer.ch 

Support phone   +41 44 500 33 58

Next newsletter

Newsletter type: Product announcement 
  
Product name: DEMO-CASE 
  
Delivery date: week 50

We wish you nice and relaxing holidays and
thank you for the good cooperation in 2017.
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